Jack Kinnaman Scholarship Donation Information

The NEA-Retired Jack Kinnaman Scholarship Fund was established in honor of
Jack Kinnaman, the then-serving NEA-Retired Vice President. At his demise, the
family wished to establish a scholarship program in his honor, thus beginning a
much needed assistance activity for worthy aspiring educators. In the first year
of the program in 2002, a scholarship of $1,000 was awarded to one recipient.
As Retired members have continued to generously donate, the amount has
greatly increased to five scholarships of $3,500 each.

To be considered for this award, aspiring educators must submit an application
and several letters of recommendation. The NEA-Retired Intergenerational
Committee selects the winners, who are announced at the NEA-Retired Annual
meeting.
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Kinnaman Scholarship contributions are collected during the NEA-Retired Annual
Meeting and at the Retired meeting held in conjunction with the NEA National
Leadership Summit; additionally, they can be mailed to the following address:

National Education Association

Attn: Jack Kinnaman Scholarship Fund
1201 16" ST, N.W., Ste 414
Washington, DC 20036



